
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF REGION 18 ESC, TITLE IV SERVICES 
AGREEMENT- SCHOOL SAFETY REVIEWS  

 

DATE: September 21, 2010 
 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

In working collaboratively to meet state and federal safety requirements of Title IV, Safe 
and Drug-Free Schools and Communities, and Texas Senate Bill 11, Ector County ISD 
has collaborated with Region 18 ESC through a Title IV Services Agreement to provide 

safe schools safety reviews. 
 

 
************************ 

 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Region 18 ESC, Title IV 
Services Agreement – School Safety Reviews as presented.  

 
************************ 

    

 
 
 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Hector Mendez             Brian J. Moersch 
Superintendent of Schools             Interim Assistant Superintendent for 

Human Resources 
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